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HALTON HILLS

Working Together Working for You!

NOTICE OF
STREET NAME
CHANGE

NOTICE is hereby given that Council for the Town of
Halton Hills will be considering the passage of a By-
law to authorize changing the name of the following
street from Princess Anne Drive to Halton Hills Drive at
its meeting to be held on Monday, May 7, 2001 at
7:30 p.m. The meeting will be held in the Council
Chamber in the Civic Centre, 1 Halton Hills Drive,
Georgetown.

That part of Princess Anne Drive lying between Maple
Avenue and Halton Hills Drive, being Parts 1 and 6 on
Reference Plan 20R-9090, in the Town of Halton Hills
and shown in the sketch below.

Kiscover

To Celebrate Your Spirit:

Call for information on the excellent
business & enjoyment opportunities with
Egyptian Arabian Horses and about a
FREE upcoming farm Conference with
equine experts who will answer questions
such as:
* How can I have a successful & profitable
business with horses?
* Do I need a farm?
* [s there a simple success formula?
* Can I enjoy horses and tax
advantages t00?
* What if I don’t have any experience
with horses?

Call Today 905-304-1798
Lesanna Arvabians

Ancaster

POWER- mgu'r 2001

The new board for Protect Our Water and Environmental Resources
(POWER) are ready to oversee the second year of the successful
TREES 2000 Project. From back left, are Bill Gassner, Read
Whatmough, Mike Davis, middle, Leslie Adams, Joan Cornfield
Susan Cox and front, Dianne Anderson, Barbara Halsall, Doris
Treleaven and Erica Tickle. Missing were Susan Pippy and Dee

Council shall hear any person who claims to be
prejudicially affected by the By-law and who applies to
be heard. Persons wishing to be heard should notify
the Clerk’s Department prior to the meeting date.
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COMMUNITY MEETING

NOTICE OF A COMMUNITY MEETING
A PROPOSED GLEN WILLIAMS
HERITAGE CONSERVATION DISTRICT AND
GLEN WILLIAMS HERITAGE
CONSERVATION DISTRICT PLAN

You are invited to participate in a Community Meeting
to examine and discuss a proposal to: designate a
portion of the Hamlet of Glen Williams as a Heritage
Conservation District under the Ontario Heritage Act,
and adopt a Glen Williams Heritage Conservation
District Plan. The Hamlet of Glen Williams is located
north of the Georgetown urban area.

The purpose of the proposed Heritage Conservation
District (HCD) and HCD Plan is to provide a basis for
protection of the heritage resources of the district. At
the meeting, the public will have an opportunity to ask
questions regarding various concerns related to the
proposed Heritage Conservation District and HCD
Plan. Town staff have obtained information and invited
people knowledgeable about the various concerns
raised.

Copies of the draft Glen Williams Heritage
Conservation District Plan, and associated draft
by-laws are available for public review and comment in
the Town of Halton Hills Planning Department.

If you wish to be notified of the adoption of the
proposed Heritage Conservation District designation,
you must make a written request to the Planning
Department, Town of Halton Hills, 1 Halton Hills Drive,
P.O. Box 128, Halton Hills (Georgetown), Ontario, L7G
5G2.

ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS ARE WELCOME

DATE: Thursday, May 10, 2001, 7:00 p.m.
LOCATION: Glen Williams Town Hall,

1 Prince Street,

Glen Williams

FILENO: D08/Glen Williams - Heritage 85
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Call 1-877-99Daffodil
or www.cancer.ca
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Rockley. Planting for the TREES project began again mid-April.

GO AHEAD TAKE A SIP

YOUR WATER IS TOP QUALITY
- Quarterly Water Quality Report - January 1st to March 31st, will be available April 30th, 2001 -

Halton Region is committed to providing our residents with high qual:tydrmkmg water right from the tap.

v Halton's drinking water has consistently tested safe
v"Halton has performed better than the required Ontario Drinking Water Standards
v" Halton's staff are highly qualified, licensed and are dedicated to delivering safe drinking water

Through the Operation Clean Water Program, the Province of Ontario implements and enforces Drinking Water
Standards to protect public health. If you have been looking for specific information about your drinking water,
Halton Region’s Quarterly Water Quality Report will provide you with the information you need.

The report details information about where your water comes from, what it contains, and how it compares to the
Provincial Standards. If your drinking water comes from a private well, you are responsible for your water's safety.
Halton's website provides links to the Halton Region Health Department and the Ministry of the Environment
regarding the maintenance and safety of your private well supply.

The Water Quality Report can be obtained free of charge by:

® Downloadingit from the Internet at Halton's website, www.region.halton.on.ca;

® Picking up a copy in person during normal business hours (Monday to Friday, 8:30 to 4:30) at the Regional
Municipality of Halton (Planning & Public Works Department), Records & Information Management Section,
1151 Bronte Road, Oakville; or

® Ordering a copy by phone at (905) 825-6030, ext. 6032 or Toll Free at 1-866-4HALTON (1-866-442-5866) ext.
6032.

Halton Region is committed to delivering quality service to its customers. Our managers in the Environmental
Services Division are highly qualified professionals dedicated to providing you with safe, clean drinking water.
So go ahead and have a sip.

Mohammed Karim, M.Eng.,PEng.
Manager of Plant Operations

20 years experience in plant
operations
karimm@region.halton.on.ca
extension: 7721

Bob McMurray, PEng.

Manager of System Operations
20 years experience in

municipal engineering
mcmurrayb@region.halton.on.ca
extension: 7626

Nick Rewa, PEng.

Manager of Technical Services
18 years experience in plant
maintenance and engineering
rewan@region.halton.on.ca
extension: 7940

Questions or comments regarding the Provincial Regulation and this public notification should be directed to:
Mr. Ric Robertshaw, PEng.
Director of Environmental Services
Regional Municipality of Halton
1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario
L6M 3L1
Phone: (905) 825-6030 (ext.7602) Toll Free: 1-8664HALTON (1-866-442-5866)

Email: robertsr@region.halton.on.ca

www.region.halton.on.ca




